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Dear Mr Gordon 

GOSPORT HOSPITAL 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 7 October 2009, the contents of which are duly 
noted. 

As you have advised that your referral to the NMC was not an actual complaint, and 
you were just seeking confirmation that the NMC will look into the matter; as 
confirmed in my response e-mail dated 7 October 2009, we have indeed received 
another referral regarding the same and will address it accordingly. 

In this regard your complaint file will now be closed. 

Should you later decide you wish to re-open the matter, the process will commence 
from the beginning and you will be required to re-submit any supporting 
documentation. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 


